
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA), have been making ongoing 
enhancements to the SEDI system in order to improve the usability of the current 
system. 
 
Release 1.9.0 of the SEDI system was implemented on Monday September 28, 2009. 
This release contains many improvements to the SEDI system, including adding Java 
calendar tools to the filing and amending insider report functions, notifying insiders 
of access key changes and account activations via e-mail, clarifying instructions in 
SEDI help and guidance for filing an exercise of options and grant of options. 
 
In order to take advantage of e-mail notifications, insiders and users are encouraged 
to update their information and provide an e-mail address. 


